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June 27, 2019 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

On behalf of Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc., enclosed is an initial New York PSC Tariff 

No. 3 for Access that replaces a rejected initial Tariff No. 4.  This version contains corrections 

requested by staff.  An effective date of July 20, 2019 is requested.  There are 53 tariff sheets 

included in the file.  

   

If there are any questions, I can be reached at 704.782.7738 or 704.699.9451 (cell). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Jerry Weikle 

 

Jerry Weikle 

Consultant to Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc. 
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